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November 18, 2020

Ms. Christine Long
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1E4

Via e-mail

Dear Ms. Long:

Re: EB-2020-0030 Hydro One Networks Inc. 2021 Distribution Rates and Other Charges Application

The Quinte Manufacturers Association (“QMA” or “Association”) requested and was granted intervenor status in
the above-noted proceeding. At the time of our intervention request the Association identified certain matters
concerning the GA Accounts may be of concern to members.

The Association recognizes the mechanistic nature of the requested adjustments and the helpful interrogatories
prepared by Board Staff and responded to by Hydro One. As a result, the QMA has no further submissions to
make at this time.

If you require further information please contact Michael McLeod at mdmcl@kos.net or the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Scott Roodvoets
Steering Committee Chair
Quinte Manufacturers Association

c/o Domtech Inc.
40 Davis Street East
Trenton, ON K8V 6S4
(613) 394-4884 x121
sroodvoets@domtech.net

Cc: M. Davies; Martin.Davies@oeb.ca
J. Sidlofsky; James.Sidlofsky@oeb.ca
E. MacKinnon; regulatory@hydroone.com
Intervenors


